

Village Point Improvement District

P.O. BOX 3 - MAYNE ISLAND, BC VON 2JO PHONE 250-539-2202 Email: vpid@shaw.ca

September 23, 2014

J. Rowse Strategic Consulting Ltd. PO Box 44121-2947 Tillicum Rd. Victoria BC V9A 7K1

Dear John:

Re: Village Point Improvement District Wastewater Management System

The Board of Directors would like to thank you for completing our project on time and on budget. The Board would like to acknowledge that we would not have been able to provide our owners with a revitalized system that they could afford, if we had not had the opportunity to work with you on this project. As you are aware, we had spent many frustrating and unsuccessful years dealing with the CRD and at the end, realized that the revitalization of our system would be so costly that we could not afford to go ahead with the project.

Your knowledge of wastewater systems and ability to manoeuvre us through the various provincial bureaucracies was what prompted us to hire your firm; you followed through with this to give us a workable and affordable system. We were also very pleased with the subcontractors you hired and the way they worked on the project.

The VPID Board of Directors would not hesitate to recommend you to others and will call upon you in the future if the need arises.

Yours truly,

Signature Removed

Allan L. Wallace Chairman Village Point Improvement District